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Subject: Theatre.

From: Mary Bacon 
Sent: Sunday, June 6, 2021 11:27 AM 
To: mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Theatre. 
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Dear Council, 
 understand that the Playhouse is in disrepair and wish to know what your 
plans are to replace or repair it. For 50 years we have waited for a suitable 
venue for theatrical productions. 
Thank you, 
Yours truly, 
Mary Bacon. 
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